
MOSES LAKE 

CLASSIC CAR CLUB GENERAL MEETING 

March 8, 2018 

Meeting was called to order by President Karen Crook, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Correspondence:  Dayton & Sunnyside have invited our group to their Car Show, first up 
Sunnyside on March 24th and, Dayton on June 15-17th. 

Web Master:  Report by Paul, April 22nd is the real time zone for the Ritzville Gum Ball Rally 
not, April 27th. Web site is up to date so far for car show entrees and until Aug & Sept. 

Karen talked about the picture of their car of the month and how their daughter claims the car 
to be hers or so she thinks. 

Treasurers Report: by Karen filling in for Bob & Judy who are relaxing with a Blue Hawaiian 
drink watching the sun set and listening to Elvis! There is $6,912.00 dollars in the account. 

Heidi is working on procuring trophies and dash plaques hoping to be finished by April. 

The club is ahead of the game/ city with having all our paper work in for this year's spring fair 
/Car show. The city is going to allow two venders across from the school in the little park area 
which will be nice. 

New Business: The Freedom Fest which is usually out at the AirPort is being relocated across 
from McCosh Park were the Carnival usually sets up. The money earned will go towards the 
donations our car club gives to the different organizations. 

Hot August Nights will still be out at the golf course. 

The new Duck owner Gary Greg is finally accepting owner ship and the responsibility for his 
new travel companion.  

Sandy Harris mother passed away. 

Karen has finally received her bragging rights, no not for a car, for she has put - up with the 
same man/ husband for 66 years, congrats!! 

The Warden Cops are thinking about having their Car Show again this year. 

Birthdays this month goes to Joe, Bob and Tim, Happy Birthday!!! 

 

Door Prizes: 1st- Gift Certificate goes to Diana, 2nd- gift 1970 Road Runner goes to Sandy. 



We asked for a show of hands for those who have never had their car picked for car of the 
month, there were only three, so their names were put in a bucket and the 
winner of this month` was Tim. 

50/50 goes to Clay in the sum of $27.50, don't spend it all at once. 

Gordy was letting everyone know the Studebaker was going to change their old emblem to a 
new and approved one? 

Meeting is adjourned at 7:50pm.        

 

  Car of the Month 

March 2018 Car of the Month 

 

 

 

 

  

Tim & Vicky Jones - 1967 Ford Ranchero 500 

  

Tim & Vicky Jones - 1967 Ford Ranchero 500 



GARAGE FIND  
20-YEARS IN THE MAKING. 
It was some time ago that the seed was planted and this story began, or so we 
thought.  
You see back in this little old wooden garage with moss covering the roof and 
one of those heavy one piece doors that over time had swelled, it seemed like 
time had stood still for just on the other side lived this little 1967 RED Ford 
Ranchero 500, never having the opportunity to smell the burning rubber from 
its spinning tires.  
No instead its tires lost the will to hold air and, over time its cab was filled with 
bags of garbage, old car parts that didn't even belong to old Red.  
We are not sure if this truck was bought for my father-in-law or his son of a ... 
brother-in-law for that's when the story really began some 20 years ago for 
unknown reasons this Ranchero just sat wondering" am I ever going to be set 
free".  
Let’s jump 20 years into the future now my in-laws have passed and their house 
going up for sale and yes the little old red Ranchero 500 for the first time in 20 
years is getting a look at what has been lurking on just the other side of that old 
heavy rickety garage door.  
Part two will air in the next issue of GARAGE FIND. 
Author Tim Jones 


